
Subject: Coastal Clean
Resent-From: CZMAFC.ProposedRule@noaa.gov
Date: 08 Aug 2003 23:55:40 -0000
From: <blowhole@hawaiian.net>
To: czmafc.proposedrule@noaa.gov

Vice Admiral Conrad Lautenbacher

Dear Vice Admiral Lautenbacher,

I am against the proposed regulatory changes to the Coastal Zone Management Act (CZMA) and
urge you not to undertake these changes.

The public and the states should be afforded every right to have a voice in the management of our
own coastal areas.

The combined effect of the proposed rule changes is to usurp state's rights established and
strengthened by Congress, NOAA's own regulations, and three decades of practice, at the
expense of our coasts.

Sincerely,

sanford higginbotham
po 223300
pmb 253,  po 223300
princeville, Hawaii 96722-5342


